Come celebrate the

GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY

Point Hudson
Jetty Replacement

Wednesday, Sept. 14 at 3:30 p.m.

Northern Breakwater
near the Anchors at Pt. Hudson

Please join us to celebrate the beginning of
the long-awaited and long-needed Point
Hudson Jetty Reconstruction Project.
Look for the tent and the cookies!

Program starts at 3:45 p.m.

FUNDED BY:
U.S. Fish & Wildlife Services
Taxpayers of Washington State
Jefferson County Public Infrastructure Fund

Port of Port Townsend’s
Industrial Development District Levy

U.S. Department of Commerce
Economic Development Administration

The work 1s scheduled to start
after the 2022 Wooden Boat Festival.

For more information please visit the project page
on the Port’s website:
Engineering | Port of Port Townsend (portofpt.com)

- We appreciate your patience during this project -




